
 

Date: July 19, 2024 
To, 
The Manager, 
Department of Corporate Services, 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Subject: Opening of New Branch offices in the State of Andhra Pradesh and Goa   
Scrip ID: WSFX 
Scrip Code: 511147 

 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, we wish to inform you that considering the emerging business 
opportunities, the Board has considered and approved the proposal of opening the new 
branches in the state of State of Andhra Pradesh and Goa. 
 
New Branch New Office Address Tentavive date of opening  
Andhra Pradesh ISprout Amaravati  B101  Door No: 40-14-8/2, Near 

jyothi convention hall, Benzcircle, Vijayawada, 
Andhra Pradesh - 520010  India 

  

August 16, 2024 

  

Goa Dempo Trade Centre, Patto Centre, Panjim, Goa - 

403001 India 

 
Kindly take the same in your record.  
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For WSFx Global Pay Limited) 
(Formerly known as Wall Street Finance Limited) 
 
_______________________ 
Khushboo Doshi 

Company Secretary  
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